

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

27th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Nursery Party for Maisy Mouse

As part of their learning on growing, the Nursery children have been planning a birthday party for Maisy Mouse this week. The party will take place this Friday, 1st March and the children can wear party clothes to nursery on this day. All children must wear sensible shoes and no make-up should be worn.

Yours sincerely,

The Nursery Team











